COLORADO: PRODUCT RECALL ASSOCIATED WITH OUTBREAK

On January 29, 2024, Justin Trubee, Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment,
determined that an epidemiological association existed between a Campylobacter outbreak and oyster
consumption. An investigation of the outbreak determined that the illness was the result of post-harvest
contamination or mishandling. On January 29, 2024, Seattle Fish Company, LLC. was notified of the
epidemiological association and recall procedures consistent with the Recall Enforcement Policy at 21
CFR Part 7 were initiated to recall all implicated oysters (Olde Salts and Larimer Points) harvested from
(18 Dec 2023 and 21 Dec 2023), original shipper Rappahannock Oyster Company VA 1608 SS and
reshipped by Seattle Fish Company, LLC, ICSSL # CO 116 SS. The dealer conducted a trace-forward and
contacted all receiving markets and reported that none of the implicated products remained in the
market.

The Point of Contact for this matter is Justin Trubee, Justin.trubee@state.co.us




